HIGH COURT AT CALCUTTA

Cancellation of Tender Notice

On behalf of the High Court at Calcutta, it is hereby
informed that due to some technical reason, Tender Notice No.
PPC / 20 /NIT / AC DIGZ dated 17.12.2016, published in the
official website of this Hon'ble Court in respect of scanning,
digitization, storage, integrated retrieval of case files,
administrative files of High Court, Calcutta stands cancelled.

The EMD and tender fee, if any, deposited by the bidders
will be refunded to the authorized person of the concerned
bidder from 3rd April, 2017 onwards.

Sd/ -
Registrar General
High Court, Calcutta.



